
Announcement by Judiciary

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:

     The Judiciary today (July 17) announced that floors and relevant places
in the Tuen Mun Magistrates' Courts, which were closed after a visit by a
court user tested positive for COVID-19, will reopen tomorrow (July 18) as
cleansing and disinfection have been completed.
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